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Statement by Press Secretary Matt Chandler on Secretary
Napolitano’s Upcoming Visit to Texas
Release Date: February 16, 2012

For Immediate Release
Office of the Press Secretary
Contact: 202-282-8010

“Secretary of Homeland Security Janet Napolitano will travel to McAllen, Texas on Feb. 20-21 and will join U.S. Customs and
Border Protection (CBP) Acting Commissioner David Aguilar to see CBP operations at the Southwest border, receive briefings on
the Department’s efforts to secure the border while facilitating lawful travel and trade, and meet with state and local law
enforcement officials. More details on the trip will be released once they are finalized.”
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